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          Permits?
• Access to water resources may require permits 

from Maine DEP. LUPC (unorganized 
territories) or the town.  

• Are you cutting vegetation?  

• Disturbing soil or river or stream bed? 

• Are you creating a pond?

• Removing water during droughts and dry 
periods?



Application process for alternative 
flows or water level

Contact Rob Mohlar, Division of 
Environmental Assessment, MDEP
robert.c.mohlar@maine.gov

FIRST STEP:
For a Chapter 587 Flow Rule Criteria 
Determination for proposed ag water 
withdrawal location
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• Provides aquatic base flow estimates for all 
seasons and potentially available water 
volumes for a given location.

• Gives allowable volume deminimus volume at 
which might be withdrawn (20,000 gal/day or 
1% of 7Q10 flow)

• Also provides minimum river/stream flows 
when no water can be removed without 
dewatering and impacting aquatic resources.

Criteria Determination





DEP-reviewed water withdrawal 
locations in NMR



Application process

• Form available on DEP website “Request 
for Alternative Water Flow or Alternative 
Water Level Determination”.

• Need to provide location, irrigation plan 
including duration, volume etc, BMP’s, 
proposed minimum flows/water levels and 
a monitoring plan that assures required 
maintenance of minimum downstream 
flows or lake levels.
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Access permitting



Natural Resource Protection Act and 
Shoreland Zoning

• ACCESS: Most clearing of vegetation and 
shoreland soil disturbance on a stream or river 
bank and near lakes and ponds will need a 
permit from DEP and possibly the town.

• Instream and many off stream storage ponds 
will likely need a permit from Army Corps of 
Engineers and MDEP.

• Scott Belair MDEP 760-3145 for guidance



QUESTIONS?



Contact:

www.maine.gov/dep

Bill Sheehan
bill.j.sheehan@maine.gov

                  


